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Submission: I have 40 solar panels on my roof and produce up to 10kW. My electricity usage is very small (about 18kWh/day),
with just myself and my wife and I also have solar hot water heater.

It is extremely unfair that we CLEANLY produce many times the amount of electricity that we consume, and yet we still have to
make a net payment for our electricity use, instead of being adequately compensated for the considerable amount of electricity
we generate (many times our usage).

We are metered on time of use, and of course we minimise our usage after dark in peak times, but it is extremely unreasonable
we are paid ONLY 6¢/kWh for what we produce in peak time, and yet we have to pay 48c/kWh in the same peak time, if the

sun is not shining.

I have asked many retailers what feed-in tariff they intend to offer us after the recent IPART - Draft Recommended NSW 2017-
18 Solar feed-in tariffs, only to be told it is only a draft and the recommendation is not binding on them.

A minimum requirement should be the 11.6 to 14.6 cents per kilowatt hour (c/kWh) mandatory for all retailers in NSW.





